
   
 

 
**MEDIA ALERT** 

 
Lordstown-East Turnpike ramp to reopen tomorrow  

 

BEREA (October 7, 2016) – The eastbound entrance ramp to the Ohio Turnpike at Exit 216- 

(Lordstown – East) in Trumbull County will reopen Saturday (tomorrow) at 1:00 a.m. This closure 

was needed due to the Ohio Turnpike’s ongoing full-depth pavement replacement program that 

took place this summer from MP 216.1 -221.2 in Mahoning County.  

 

Ohio Turnpike crews also will implement a new traffic pattern for eastbound customers this 

evening.  Eastbound customers will no longer utilize the bi-directional contraflow traffic pattern. 

All eastbound traffic will be maintained in a single lane of traffic throughout the zone until the 

project is complete.  

 

The work that was performed was part of the Ohio Turnpike’s ongoing full-depth pavement 

replacement program, and was part of the Ohio Turnpike’s $145 million capital improvement 

program, its largest in 15 years. 

 
 

### 
 
The Ohio Turnpike is a 241-mile toll road offering one of the safest, best and most convenient 
routes for motorists to reach east/west destinations along the northern corridor of Ohio. 
 
For more information, contact: 
Adam Greenslade, Director of Communications at 440-821-3308, 
adam.greenslade@ohioturnpike.org or 
Brian Newbacher, Public Information Officer, 440-821-3398,   
brian.newbacher@ohioturnpike.org. 
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